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NOTICE THAT BANKRUPTCY COURT PROCEEDINGS WILL NO LONGER 
BEHELDINWATKINSGLEN,NEWYORK 

Notice No. 17-01 

Effective October 1, 2017, Bankruptcy Court proceedings will no longer be held at the Schuyler County 
Courthouse in Watkins Glen, New York. 

Commencing October 1, 2017, matters that would otherwise have been heard in Watkins Glen will be 
heard by the Honorable Paul R. Warren at the Bankruptcy Court in Rochester, New York. The Court's calendar 
and available Motion Terms are posted to the Bankruptcy Court's website at www.nywb.uscourts.gov. Local 
counsel in or near Watkins Glen may contact the Court to request to appear by telephone for proceedings,held 
in Rochester. 

All Meetings of Creditors will be held in Rochester commencing October 1, 2017, at the Federal 
Courthouse, 100 State Street. Additional information will be provided by the United States Trustee by separate 
notice. The Court's Meeting of Creditors notices will include the updated information regarding room numbers 
and dates provided by the United States Trustee. 

Dated: July 31, 2017 LISA BERTINO BEASER 
Clerk of Court 




